
-1                                    March  2011 Meeting Minutes

This month’s meeting was held  March 12th at the Eastfield College flying field.  There 
were 10 in attendance, including 2 visitors. One of the visitors, Mike Duran, signed on as 
a new member. 

Ralph Snow reported $3508.88 in the club treasury as of  March 11th.  

Warren Bean had nothing new to report relative to planning for DEAF-25.

Ron Romeo gave notice that he would like someone else to take charge of the website 
after the end of this year. Ron also presented a list of coming events which may be of 
interest to the members. He will list these on the website calendar.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:00 AM.

Ralph Snow
DEAF Secretary/Treasurer

  


